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HCHS Colonelettes
2424 Zion Road

Henderson, Kentucky  42420

Telephone:  (270) 831-8800

Fax: (270) 831-8870


June 9, 2010
Dear Dr. Richey, Mrs. Marshall and Board of Education

The HCHS Colonelettes are requesting approval to compete in the 2011 NDA National Competition in Orlando, FL.  The dates for the NDA National Competition are March 11-14. We would depart on March 11th and return home on March 14th.  

We would need bus transportation to and from the airport March 11th and March 14th.

We are seeking early approval because if approved, we will need to schedule choreographers at a National level.

The funding for this competition will be paid by the Colonelette funds.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Michelle Lewis-Cotter

HCHS Colonelettes

If you stumble…make it part of your dance

